
Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Harold, 

June 26, 1997 
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Thank you for the discs. I will copy the files and send them back to you shortly. I 
reading more by you look forward to 	 about Posner that was not included in Case Open. 

read is Never Again. I will One of the few books that I have by you that I have not yet 
make an effort to get to this in the near future. 

I made another trip to the archives and managed to locate the actual copy of 
Whitewash that you sent to Hoover. I also found the letter you sent with the book and a 
memo on their reaction to your sending the book. I did not see any written text in the 
book but there were sections highlighted by vertical lines next to certain paragraphs. 
There were also a few sections that were underlined. I would assume that there is some 
separate written text in another document that may refer to the highlighted sections but I 
was unable to find this. I may make another attempt to find Frazier's evaluation and will 
share this with you if I locate it. It may not be there but you never know. It's amazing 
what they did write down that still exists in their files so I might come across it in a future 
search. 

I did find some additional documents in my latest trip to the Archives that you 
may find interesting. I am enclosing copies of these for you to read if you would like. I 
will try to make another trip to look through your files in the near future if possible. Your 
Specter, Belin and especially your Lewis and Schiller information would be interesting to 
me. I also am particularly interested in any documents showing surveillance, disruption 
and propaganda activities against you by US intelligence agencies that I have not seen. 

I hope you are feeling better and wish you the best. I appreciate your help given to 
me and am in awe of both the quality and quantity of work you have done on this subject. 
I hope to see you again soon. 
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Respectfully yours, 
David W. Starks 

ge.4 92 
President, Imagi-Vision, Inc. 

PO Box 616 
Glenside, PA 19038 
(215) 844-5072 phone/fax 


